
I support HB0068.  Students suspected of a crime of violence should NOT be allowed to attend 
school with the general population of students.  The argument that the child may be out of school 
too long while their guilt or innocence is determined is flawed.  Children AND adults need to have 
consequences for their actions and the legal process needs to fully playout before innocent 
children is potentially harmed. 

 


